
 

 

 

 

The Central West Region Initiative to Increase 

Safeguards for Adults Who Are Vulnerable to Abuse 

and Neglect wishes to announce the launch of a 

new website.... www.vulnerableadultscwr.org

 

This initiative has been working to increase 

awareness and understanding of the issue of abuse 

/ neglect involving adults with developmental 

disabilities.  The website was created to further 

this work and has focused messages for self 

advocates, service pr

public.   

For further information please contact Gail Jones at 

gjones@kerrysplace.org
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